Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

May 11, 2001
Mr. Roberto DeLeon Attorney Roberto R. Ledesma
1005 South 35™ Street 1707 West National Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53215 Milwaukee, W1 53204

Dear Mr. DeLeon and Atty. Ledesma:

This is to notify you that on April 24, 2001, the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Dance License for the premises located at
1117 West Lincoln Avenue (“Club Mi Casita Bar”) be renewed with a sixty (60) day
suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a Milwaukee
Police Department report and neighborhood objections.

On April 30, 2001, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with
respect to your renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern and Tavern Dance License.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at their meeting of May 8, 2001, commencing at 9:30 a.m., in the Common
Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, though you did file written objections to the report of the Utilities and
Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee,
and your objections, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by
avote of fifteen (15) Ayes, zero (0) Noes, and two (2) Excused to renew your Class “B”
Tavern and Tavern Dance license with a sixty (60) day suspension.
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Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, May 26, 2001 through

midnight July 25, 2001. _
<ii;Z%§E>ﬂyymH& C:;3YL/{;;Jézé?————_
RONALD D. LEONHARDT :
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
File Copy
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
‘Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

May 11, 2001
Mr. Guillermo Lopez Attorney Michael J. Knoeller
1501 West Scott Street 4524 North Oakland Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53204 Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Lopez and Atty. Knoeller:

A This is to notify you that on April 24, 2001, the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “B” Tavern License for the premises located at 1501 West Scott
Street (“Memo’s Place”) be renewed with a sixty (60) day suspension. The Committee
made such a recommendation based upon a Milwaukee Police Department report and
neighborhood objections.

On May 1, 2001, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with
respect to your renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern License. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at their meeting
of May 8, 2001, commencing at 9:30 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the
third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised
of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address
the Common Council. ‘At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not
file written objections to the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee,
the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15)
Ayes, zero (0) Noes, and two (2) Excused to renew your Class “B” Tavern license with a
sixty (60) day suspension.
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: Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, May 16, 2001 through
midnight July 15, 2001.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
File Copy
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

May 11, 2001

Mr. Barry Lewis
3230 North Humboldt Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Lewis:

This is to notify you that on April 24, 2001, the City’s Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal
application for a Class “B” Tavern for the premises located at 2499 North Bartlett
Avenue (“The Corner Grill”) be renewed and that the Instrumental portion of your Class
“B” Tavern and Instrumental Music license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension.
The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On April 30, 2001, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact,
Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with
respect to your renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern and Instrumental Music
License. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider
the matter at their meeting of May 8, 2001, commencing at 9:30 a.m., in the Common
Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not ﬁle written objections to the report of the Utilities
and Licenses Committee. :

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee,
the Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15)
Ayes, zero (0) Noes, and two (2) Excused to renew your Class “B” Tavern license and to
renew with a ten (10) day suspension the Instrumental Music portion of your Class “B”
Tavern and Instrumental Music license.
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Said suspension is to be in effect from midnight, May 11, 2001 through

midnight May 21, 2001.
ery truly yours, ;

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
File Copy

40509




